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Cribelar, Joshua

From: IDEM DWNOI <DWNOI@idem.IN.gov>

Sent: Friday, November 8, 2024 11:26 AM

To: Cribelar, Joshua

Subject: Automatic Reply: [WARNING: MESSAGE ENCRYPTED]City of Hammond Memorial Park 

Redevelopment Water Main Application

Importance: Low

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and 

know the content is safe!  

 

 

   

Please accept this email acknowledgement of our receipt of your NOI (General Construction Permit) 

form submittal. Pursuant to 327 IAC 8-3.5-4, we review NOI forms for completeness and to ensure they 

meet the eligibility requirements found in 327 IAC 8-3.5-3. If it is determined that this NOI is not complete 

or the project does not qualify, you will be notified in writing within 30 days of the date of this email reply. 

Otherwise, pursuant to 327 IAC 8-3.5-4, you may begin construction no sooner than 30 days from this 

email acknowledging our receipt of the NOI form. If under "Timing of construction" you chose the second 

option, you still must wait 30 days before commencing with construction and you must notify us at least 

10 days in advance of construction beginning via the dwnoi@idem.in.gov email. For the second option 

only, please include a copy of the completed first page of the NOI and include in your email the 

anticipated duration of construction. (Note: This message is an automatic response. Any emails to this 

address triggers this automated response. Therefore, if you have received this message in response to 

your construction notification message, you do not need to wait an additional 30 days.) 

If you have received this email in error, please check to make sure this email is being sent to the correct 

email address. This email address is used exclusively for the Indiana Department of Environmental 

Management's Drinking Water Branch NOI (General Construction Permit) for Water Mains. 

 

IDEM recently updated the drinking water NOI application to provide a more user-friendly form and a 

feature was added to make the calculations automatically. We hope you will find this new version 

helpful! The following link will take you to the most recent NOI form, Notice of Intent to Construct a 

Water Main Extension. 49008 [PDF] 49008 [DOC] 

Please begin using the new form by October 1, 2024. Also, please note, submissions received without 

receipt of payment are considered incomplete and will be returned. If you have any questions, you may 

contact Judy Sullivan at JASulliv@idem.in.gov. 


